
Step 1: With the link you received you are supposed to register for the prayer service. You will need to use an 

email account that is registered with zoom.  

Schools can register once and then share the confirmation email with the rest of the staff to join. If parents 

want to join they can register for the zoom on their own.  

Step: 2 Once you have register you will get a message that looks like this. An email will be send to the 

registered email address.  
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Step 3: The email you will get after registering will look something like this. Please save the email somewhere 

you can easily find it the day of the prayer service or tag it in your emails.  

On the day of the prayer service please click on the link join meeting and you will then be placed in a waiting 

room and let in by someone on the team.  


